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PHOTO CONTEST
Pollination Guelph is looking for your great Pollinator Photos!
Photos will be narrowed down by volunteer judges, and then the 
finalists voted on by attendees of the 2014 Pollination Guelph 
symposium. The most popular photo will win a gift certificate for 
a local, pollinator-friendly product.

Pollination Guelph Symposium: 
Saturday, April 5th, 2014
Trinity United Church
400 Stevenson St N

A maximum of 5 digital photos per person may be submitted. In the body of the e-mail, 
please include the photographer’s name, mailing address, phone number, e-mail address 
and description of photo (location, etc.). Photos must have been taken in Ontario and 
include a potential pollinator. The bee, fly, butterfly, moth, beetle, or hummingbird could 
be on a flower, in a hive or nest, on a host plant, or some other location that shows it as 
a potential pollinator. By submitting a photo you give Pollination Guelph permission to 
use it in the course of their work; however, copyright of the photo would remain with the 
photographer.

Submit your photographs to pollinationguelph@gmail.com 
by March 17, 2014.


